

# WEDNESDAY WRAP-UP

# Of the Geneva, New York Rotary Club

www.GenevaRotaryClub.org

Miss a meeting? Make it up at www.RotaryEClubOne.org

Wednesday, July 12, 2017 Next week: TBA

Vice President Shad Cook led us in the Pledge and gave the invocation.

There were no guests or visiting Rotarians.

### **Announcements:**

- Jim Dickson would like as many volunteers as possible for the Cubby Chase on July 29. We will meet at 8:45am on Highland Drive (we think, Jim is Checking). Let Jim know if you would like a Cubby Chase t-shirt and what size. This will count as a make up meeting. Please contact Jim at a2j2dick@yahoo.com.
- Charlie Bartishevich announced that the Rotary golf tournament will be held on August 8. Please let him know if you are interested in participating.
- John O. has tickets for the Geneva Red wings game sponsored my Senator Helming on July 23 at 7:00pm. Please let him know if you would like any.
- Shad Cook announced that the Rotary picnic will be held on August 2 at the Geneva Yacht Club at 5:30pm. We will be having a regular meeting that day instead of the regular round table meeting.

#### 50/50

Karen Luttrell split \$42/\$43 with Polio Plus

## Fines/Happy Dollars

- Joyce Keeney fined John Rossi because he was on television for a golf program.
- Dan Quigley had a happy dollar because he celebrated FIVE graduations this spring!

- Chris Lavin had a happy dollar because he wasn't here last week, he was dropping off four Boys & Girls Club kids to Lake Delaware camp.
- Ellen Wayne gave a happy dollar because of all the help and turn-out for the immigration delegation at the Community Center. They are helping community members gather their paperwork and information to become a US Citizen.
- Neil Braman wan fined because his phone went off while Ellen was speaking.
- Jessica Grant had a happy dollar because she got married over the weekend.
   She and her new husband will be going on a European cruise and will wrap up with a few days in Rome. Congratulations Jessica!
- Lisa Ventura had a bit of a sad dollar because the reluctantly let her daughter borrow her car for a few days. She was a little upset to find that it doesn't have a door handle and neither the gas meter or the speedometer are working. She will be very happy to have her car back!
- Karen Luttrell gave a very happy dollar because in the three years that she has been with Geneva Rotary, this was her first time winning the 50/50! Way to go Karen.
- Kelly Bradley had a happy dollar because both of her daughters were home last week and they are FINALLY getting along. It was a much nicer experience to have dinner with them.
- Dick had several happy dollars...first, he thinks the meeting is very funny when you are not the one having to run it. He was sitting next to Dave Cook today and just happened to look over to see that Dave was getting a call from none other than Phil Beckley (who was sitting at the next table over). Phil was trying very hard to get Dave's phone to go off during our meeting. Shame on you Phil! He was also happy because he got to spend time with his family in the 1000 Islands last week. Dick was happy that his house sold, and they will close in three weeks. Finally, he was happy that he will be playing Dasher in the Eight Reindeer Monologues next month.
- John Johnson was happy that Real Eats will be setting up business in Geneva. It
  is a company that makes nice prepared food, and all you have to do is drop it in
  water!
- John O. was happy to see three of the members he has sponsored at the meeting today.

### Program

Brandi Ferrara from the Center for Community Engagement at Hobart and William Smith Colleges gave a wonderful presentation on internships, community service and civic engagement. Brandi mentioned that there is a large need for financial and business related work for their interns to do. If you have a position available for an intern, please let Brandi know at <a href="mailto:bff-brandi-brand

Brandi's presentation was so filled with incredible information, that there was no way I could get it all down. Here is a link to the Center for Community Engagement website where you can find out about all they do <a href="http://www.hws.edu/academics/service/">http://www.hws.edu/academics/service/</a>.

Chris Lavin said it best when he told us about his intern. She was able to find a grant to help the Boys and Girls club to sustain their food program and they will be receiving about \$40,000 this year!

## Susie Flick

# Four way test: "Of the things we think, say or do:"

Is it The Truth?
 Is it Fair to All Concerned?
 Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships?
 Will it be beneficial for All Concerned?

Dick AustinTara RagoShad CookFord WeiskittelKarl HagenPresidentPresident-ElectVice PresidentSecretaryTreasurer